
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2022 

 

Maurice D. Cox 

Commissioner, Department of Planning and Development 

121 N. Lasalle St., 10th Floor 

Chicago, IL  60602 

 

Tom Tunney 

Chairman, Chicago City Council Committee on Zoning 

121 N. Lasalle St., 3rd Floor 

Chicago, IL 60602 

 

 

Re: 2270 N. Clybourn – Planned Development Amendment 

 

Dear Chairman Tunney and Commissioner Cox:  

 

Please be advised that I support application for an amendment to Planned Development 1189 

submitted by Salvation Army (the “Applicant”) for property located at 2270 N. Clybourn. 

 

The Applicant is planning an addition to their parking lot at this location.  Initial concerns about 

vehicular traffic have been addressed by the Applicant through their work with my office and the 

Chicago Department of Transportation.   

 

Should you have additional questions about this matter, please contact the 2nd Ward Service 

Office at (312) 643-2299.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alderman Brian Hopkins  

2nd Ward 

 




